
From: Sierra Park Services
To: Sierra Park Services
Subject: Gate Device Purchases
Date: Tuesday, July 16, 2019 5:21:06 AM

Hello,

We have had multiple requests for people who want new gate cards and remotes/clickers.  

Instead of having Bill and Heidi contact each one of you to make payment arrangements and
then send them out I wanted to send this email with instructions regarding how to obtain a new
gate device. Please save this email for future reference. 

Everyone is initially given two gate cards at no charge.  Additional cards or remote openers
are available for a fee. If you want devices you must be a property owner or someone who
conducts business in the Park on a regular basis.  

The gate cards cost $30 each and the remotes are $50 each.  If you want a gate opening device
please send a written request stating which devices and how many of each you want.  Include
a check for the appropriate amount, and instructions about where you want them sent to. 
Please provide us with your property address, a phone number (where we can reach you), and
an email address if you have one.  We will get the devices in the mail as soon as possible. 

Send your request and a check to:

Sierra Park Services 
P.O. Box 293 
Mi Wuk Village,   CA  95346

Thank you

Wanda
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